I have just completed Chapter 23 and produced the PDF (Portable Document Formao)

document.
[ am thinking that an author note may be of interest.

Chapter 23 has been delayed because originally I had included specific code numbers for
the localizable sentences that are mentioned in the text. There was then some discussion
between Edith and Jane as to how those specific code numbers had been chosen due to
the particular localizable sentences being registered private use localizable sentences.

I had not altered the text since January 2017 and I was wondering whether stating specific
code numbers was desirable. I decided that it was perhaps best not to state specific code
numbers in case in my real world research they might need to be changed.

So today I have removed the code numbers from the text to publish at this time. [ have
also added some extra text.

I have conserved a copy of the original text with the code numbers.

William Overington
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